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19th September 2017
Dear Parent/Carers,

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING – 29TH SEPTEMBER 2017
It is with great sadness that I write to inform all pupils and parents at Red Hall Primary School that following a short and unexpected illness, our Chair of Governors, Mike Tewnion has sadly passed away.  Our thoughts are with his family at this sad time.

With this in mind, we would like to organise our annual Macmillan Coffee Morning in Mike Tewnion’s memory.  

The coffee morning will be held on Friday 29th September from 9.15am and would like to invite as many parents as possible to attend – let’s see if we can raise as much money as possible for this fantastic and extremely worthy cause.

We are asking for donations of homemade or shop brought cakes.  Please could donations of cakes be brought in to the school office by 9am on 29th September.
Cake and coffee/tea will be on sale for £2.00, with additional cakes from 20p each.  Children will be able to buy cakes at break time, so please give them (or their class teacher the money in the morning).

We would also like to invite all children to wear a green or purple item to show their support for a £1.00 donation.  If your child is not wearing green or purple they must wear their school uniform.

Thank you for your continued support with all of our fundraising.

Yours faithfully,

Ms J Davidson

Headteacher
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